Kansas Department of Transportation BUREAU OF LOCAL PROJECTS

BLP Memo 10-08

MEMO TO:

David Ley P.E., City Engineer

City of Leawood

Tim Green P.E., City Engineer

City of Lenexa

Mary Jaeger P.E., City Engineer

City of Olathe

Dan Miller P.E., City Engineer

City of Overland Park

Ron Freyermuth, Director of Public Works

City of Shawnee

Jim Armour P.E., City Engineer

City of Wichita

FROM:

Adam Pritchard P.E., Project Development Engineer

Bureau of Local Projects

DATE:

June 30, 2010

RE:

Project Related Permits-DOT Form 1307

This is a reminder to all cities administering their own projects that all project related permits required by state or federal regulatory agencies must be submitted for LPA-Administered projects prior to submittal of final check plans. Please refer to BLP Memo 10-6 that was distributed on June 7, 2010.

I ask that you please share this with all of your project managers in order that everyone is aware of this requirement.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at adamp@ksdot.org or call me at 785-296-3934.

AMP